
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child was born between July 1, 2013 and June 30, 2014 they are eligible to attend a full 

time Preparatory program in 2019.  Musgrave Hill State School welcomes all parents and families 

to our Prep Open Days, held at our campus at 2 Nakina Street, Southport.   

‘Prep in 2019’ Important Dates: 

 

 School Tour, Coffee & Chat: Wednesday February 28th 9:30 – 10:30am OR Tuesday  

June 19th 3.15 – 4.15pm 

 Under 8’s Day: Wednesday May 23rd  9:00 - 11:00am 

 Information Sessions: 

1. Wednesday August 8th 9:30 - 10:30am (Morning Tea provided) 

2. Tuesday October 23rd  5:30 - 6:30pm (BBQ provided)  

(please note that the above two sessions have the same content but will be 

delivered on two separate dates for your convenience) 

 Classroom Experience: Wednesday September 12th 9:30 - 10:30am 

 ‘Prep in 2019’ Transition Morning: Wednesday December 5th 9:30am - 11:00am  

RSVP your interest in attending the above listed sessions by either phone or email. 
All students and parents will be required to attend an interview in 2018 prior to the commencement of Prep in 

2019. These interviews will take place between August and December. Please contact our school 
administration to put your name on the interview list. 

Phone: 07 55 313 919   Email: admin@musghillss.eq.edu.au 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


